Harrison County School District
       ROY GILL	                               11072 Highway 49	                                                MITCHELL KING
       SUPERINTENDENT	                                Gulfport, MS 39503	                                     ASST. SUPERINTENDENT
(228) 539-6500
Fax (228) 539-6507


HARRISON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
INVITATION FOR BID
11072 HWY 49
GULFPORT, MS 39503
 
The Harrison County School District will receive proposals for the purchase of Cameras for School Buses (audio and video) in the following manner:
  
The Harrison County School District will accept unpriced proposals until 10:00 am CST Thursday, May 27, 2021, in person or online at www.centralauctionhouse.com.  Submissions will be evaluated, and qualified vendors will be invited to submit priced proposals by online reverse auction on Thursday, June 3, 2021 at 10:00 am CST.
  
The Harrison County School District reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals or any groups thereof and waive any defect or informality in any bid or bidding procedure.  For questions relating to the reverse auction process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.  Inquiries regarding the project specifications should be directed to: Tad Shaw, by phone (228)832-4107 or by email: tshaw@harrison.k12.ms.us
 
Please note the School District will be utilizing the reverse auction process for this purchase. The process now requires two steps. If you qualify after the first step on Thursday, May 27, 2021, you will be invited to take part in the Reverse Auction on Thursday, June 3, 2021 at 10:00 am CST. All cost associated with this project SHALL BE included in the Reverse Auction. All instructions are provided within this project packet.  If you have any questions during the proposal process, please direct them to the Tad Shaw, Transportation Supervisor.  If you have questions on the reverse auction process, please direct those to Central Bidding.
 
To appear in the paper on:           May 10, 2021
                                                	   May 17, 2021
 
Witness my signature this 6th day of May 2021.

                                                                        Signed: Roy Gill, Superintendent
                                                                        Roy Gill, Superintendent
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